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Subject: FW: CTF - gathering of evidence that shows measurable pa<ent benefit of hospital pharmacy
ac<vi<es

Date: Thursday, 31 May 2018 at 19:47:04 Central European Summer Time
From: Jennie De Greef
To: Isabel Valero Guerrero
Priority: High

Please add to September SC agenda. Thanks.
 
From: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Date: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 6:56 PM
To: desr <desr@eahp.eu>
Cc: Jennie De Greef <Jennie.DeGreef@eahp.eu>, President <president@eahp.eu>, Petr Horak
<Petr.Horak@eahp.eu>
Subject: CTF - gathering of evidence that shows measurable pa<ent benefit of hospital pharmacy
ac<vi<es
 
Dear Kees,
 
We met with Sophie Weisswange today. She told us again that CTF is not a priority for the Commission.
For the first <me she brought up that the Commission favors deregula<on. If we want to move ahead with
CTF, which we absolutely want, the Commission would need to receive together with our applica<on for
the adop<on of a Delegated Act evidence showing the benefit of a hospital pharmacy specialisa<on for
pa<ents.
 
On the one hand, Joan and Petr suggested to involve the GA delegates by asking them to share posters
presented at their Congresses with us. On the other hand, Joan and Petr would like to encourage poster
submissions for our own Congress that show measured pa<ent benefit of hospital pharmacy ac<vi<es.
Both considered issuing a special ‘award’ for such posters. However, no sperate category should be
created.
 
Do you think this would be feasible?
To make it easier for you, Joan suggested to have CTF Working Group 3 members review posters that are
pre-selected by the SC.
 
Do you have any further ideas on how we could collect evidence that basically shows that paJents
benefit if treated by specialized hospital pharmacists?
 
Kind regards,
Stephanie


